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Mail-in voting is safe, convenient, and inherently democratizing. It enables people 

who work or who would have trouble physically getting to a polling place to vote. I 

cannot understand why the Oregon legislature would even consider back-peddling on 

this issue and chance a voting system that has been in place for over 25 years. The 

only conclusion I can make is that the bill's sponsors want to limit who can vote in 

Oregon. I strongly oppose this measure.  


